From: Prasad Harish

To: <u>External-Legislative Services</u>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Development Variance Permit 602 Agnes Street

Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 9:13:00 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello City Hall.

I would like to share that in this area we have lots of school and kids educational programs locations!. Low coast housing with using it for homelsss or relocating population of people that are on drug treatment with cannabis stores around, I don't believe this is a good idea (unless it can be be housing for low cost rental buildings) Thank you

Yours truly, Marko-Harish Prasad He/ him/ his

[&]quot;Keep your face always towards the sunshine and the shadows will fall behind you "